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Department Chairs met on October 5th at 9:00 a.m. and wishes to bring the following recommendations to Faculty Senate for ratification:
Action Item: The Chairs Committee wished to make a recommendation to the administration that the vacant History faculty position be filled as soon as possible.
The committee will also be reviewing the Hiring Priorities list in future meetings to ensure it is accurate, up to date, and reflective of the needs of the institution and our departments.
